
LAYTON PRIMARY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 26TH JANUARY 2024 

Foundation:  Nevaeh.B, Nevaeh. E, 

Jack, C. 

Year 1: Vienna, Sebastian, Jorgie 

Year 2:  Charlie.H, Baileigh, Chelcie  

KS1 LEARNERS 
Year 3:  Evie, Esmee, Owen 

Year 4:  Joshua, Grayson, Corey 

Year 5:  Joseph, Skyla, Mason 

Year 6: Charlie, Hollie, Bobby 

KS2 LEARNERS 

 

 

 

 

 

BOOKWORM OF THE WEEK 

Foundation:  Addison, Emmie, Isabella 

Year 1: Jaxson, Antony, Miah 

Year 2: Ayaan, Aicha, Ezra 

Year 3: Kylan, Teddy, Riley 

Year 4: Sophia, Keenan, Jacob 

Year 5: Lexi, Kourtney, Kaysie 

Year 6: Logan, Jessica, Lola 

 

 

 

 

Last week we told you about the fun reading activities we are running for children to get involved 

with and boy have they been popular!   

The children have loved coming to the book match to borrow books similar to genres they have 

already read and choosing their next reads from the termly reads notice board! 

It has been a hive of activity this week as the children, and Miss Hargreaves, have been busy painting Elmer ready 
for collection next week. Our Elmer is a tale of two halves and the two overall winners for the design were  

Hayley and Lachlan from Year 4.  
 

A huge well done to you both!   
 

There will be a grand reveal of our Elmer as the Art Trail is launched in April.   

The Pupil Leadership Team have been planning a read-a-thon to raise money for 

Brian House as part of Elmer’s Big Blackpool Parade.  

 

Watch this space and get some reading practise in ready for the launch in the last 

week of term!  

Keep Reading Everyone! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kids Planet Nursery are offering an amazing Holiday Club this half-

term! Activities include arts & crafts, baking and a circus show!   

It’s open from Monday 12th February 24th July to Friday 16th  

February 7:30am to 5:30pm.   

A breakfast and a snack tea is provided, parents will need to  

supply a packed lunch.  

Prices are £22 for a full day and £11 for a half day.   

Please contact : 01253 853452 or email: 

nobreck.oosc@kidsplanetdaynurseries.co.uk  

for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Café for KS1—Thursday 1st February 2024 

Reading Café for KS2—Thursday 22nd February 2024 

The café will be open after school for parents and children on 

Thursday 1st February and Thursday 22nd February.   

Come along and share a book and a brew!  

Please visit the link on our website homepage to book your 

place or to give permission for your child to stay after school. 

KS1—Thursday 1st February 

KS2—Thursday 22nd February 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Tomato Pasta Bake (V) British Beef Burger in a 

bun with Ketchup 

Veggie Burger in a bun 

with Ketchup (V) 

Roast Pork & Gravy 

  

Roast Quorn Fillet & Gravy 

(V) 

Minced Beef Hotpot 

Quorn Hotpot (V) 

Homemade Pizza 

Margherita (V) 

Available Daily: 

A full range of salads from our salad bar, and fresh bread rolls from our bread basket. 

All dietary requirements will be accommodated. 

Key Stage 1 Menu.  Week 2 

On Monday 15th January our Year 6 girls football team represented Layton magnificently , when they played 
in a primary school tournament at Stanley Park. They played superbly and made it through to the quarter 

finals, losing their final game by only one goal.   Well Done girls! 



 

 

 

 

Spaces at Breakfast and After School Club 

must be booked at least 48 hours in 

advance.  

‘On the day’ bookings are for emergency 

situations only, and we cannot guarantee a 

space if the club is full.  

 

After School Club has been fully booked on a 

few occasions recently so it is best to book 

your space in advance to secure your  

child’s place. 

 

At Layton Primary School children are expected to 

wear a full school uniform at all times to promote 

positive attitudes to learning whilst ensuring a 

sense of personal pride in our school.  

 

Recently we have noticed that some children are 

not currently wearing the correct uniform, and 

this will be addressed by individual class teachers.  


